WOODWARDS 58 LEGAL INFO

Lawyers for the Woodwards Squat advise people who were arrested yesterday to write down in as much detail as possible what happened, right away: during the arrest, in the cells, and at the courthouse. They also suggest writing about the following questions:

- 1. When did you go into the squat?
- 2. How many nights did you stay?
- 3. Did the police read you the injunction?
- 4. Did you read the written injunction?
- 5. Did the police use force during the arrest?
- 6. Did the police read you your rights?
- 7. Did the police permit you to call a lawyer?

The Friends of the Woodwards Squat can provide pens & paper to write things down or an audio recorder for people who prefer to provide oral testimony.

See Aaron for help. He'll be around the neighbourhood over the next few days.

You can also send emails to <violetta_sora@hotmail.com>.

The next meeting with the Legal Team is scheduled for October 3rd at 42 Blood Alley.

ALSO

Friends of the Woodwards Squat are putting together a book of writing by people from the Squat. We'd like accounts of your stay in the building, journal writing, political statements, and commentary on the experience of reclaiming the building & managing it yourselves!

We're hoping this will be at least a 20 page zine, so don't hold back on the length of the work. Please get stuff to Aaron by the meeting on October 3rd.

Friends of the Woodwards Squat 22 September 2002